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Peltier, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:09 AM
To: North Little Rock Ric Roll (rroll@nlrwu.com)
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Anderson, Alan; Uyeda, Craig; Peltier, Hannah; Copenhaver, Lindsay; 

Ramsey, David; Kaelin, Cynthia
Subject: AR0020303_North Little Rock 20320 and 38288 March 2013 Annual Pretreatment 

Report reply_20130314

Ric, 
 
Your March 2013 Annual Pretreatment Report was received on 3/13/13, review, deemed complete 
and compliant with the reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i).  Thank you for a most 
comprehensive annual report. 
 
This office corrected (and initialed) Attachment C’s Section IV. number 7) to 1 CIU and 2 Non-
Categoricals penalized (instead of 2 and 12 respectively).  Your detailed IU information revealed this 
mistake. 
 
You might also might watch the Hg effluent levels at your White Oak facility as a previously calculated 
water quality based “level not exceed” for Hg is ~ 0.3 ug/l and on 8/14/12, White Oak’s effluent 
showed 0.23 ug/l Hg (unless the number was not correctly transferred from the lab report to its Inf/Eff 
summary sheet). 
 
Are you using method 1631E for Hg analysis on your influent analysis also?  This has been advised 
in the past.  
 
Thank you’re your timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.692.0625 
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